
Interdistrict Open Enrollment refers to a student requesting to 
transfer into the Southeast Local Schools from another district. The 
student must be a resident of an adjacent school district to apply.  
Neighboring districts include: 
  
 Dalton Local  
 East Holmes Local  
 Fairless Local  
 Green Local  
 Orrville City  
 Triway Local  
 West Holmes Local  
 Wooster City  

Applications must be submitted each year for each student and be 
received by the Superintendent’s office between March 15 and May 1.  
Southeast Local students will be given first priority, and open 
enrollment students will be approved on a space available basis.  
Requests will be acted upon no later than June 15.  Parents must 
indicate acceptance of transfer by June 30.  

 


